
 
 

September 3, 2024 
 

Brady Reece 
2001 Kirby Drive 
Ste 360 
Houston, TX 77019 

 
Re  Keenesburg No. 2 Mine, M-2019-058 
 Technical Revision No. 3 (TR-3)  
 Adequacy Review 

 
Dear Brady Reece: 

 
On August 14, 2024, the Division received the request for a Technical Review (TR3) for the Keenesburg 
No. 2 Mine, File No. M-2019-058, proposing to make a minor change in mining direction. During the 
review of the material submitted, the Division determined that the following items need to be adequately 
addressed before TR3 can be considered for approval. 
 

Rule 6.2.1 (2) (a) (b) (c) (e) – Maps and Exhibits 

1. The map submitted did not include the name of the Applicant, evidence of preparation by a qualified 
person, the date of preparation, a map scale, appropriate legend, map title, and a north arrow in 
accordance with Rule 6.2.1 (2). Please provide a revised Map D-1 with the proposed phasing change. 

 

This concludes the Division’s adequacy review of TR3. Please be advised TR3 may be deemed inadequate, 
and the request may be denied on Septmber 13, 2024, unless the adequacy review items are addressed to the 
satisfaction of the Division. If more time is needed to respond, the Division can grant an extension of the 
decision date following a request to do so by the Operator. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 793-3041, or by email at 
chris.girardi@state.co.us. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Chris M. Girardi 
Environmental Protection Specialist  

CC: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
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